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"I message

Barbara Broide <bbroide@hotmail.com> Thu, Sep 6, 2012 at 3:42 AM
To: Council member Ed Reyes <councilmember.reyes@lacity.org>, Council member Mitch Englander <councilmember.englander@lacity.org>,
ccouncilmember. huizar@lacity.org, Councilmember Buscaino <councilmember. buscaino@lacity.org>, paul. kortez@lacity.org,
bill.rosendahl@lacity.org, Councilmember Tom LaBonge <councilmember.labonge@lacity.org>, Councilmember Paul Krekorian
<councilmember. krekorian@lacity.org>, Councilmember Wesson <councilmember. wesson@lacity.org>, Council member Jan Perry
<councilmember. perry@lacity.org>,·councilmember.koretz@lacity. orq, Councilmem ber Eric Garcetti <councilmember. garcetti@lacity. org>,
Councilmember Richard Alarcon <councilmember.alarcon@lacity.org>, Councilmember Tony Cardenas
<councilmember.cardenas@lacity.org>, Councilmember Dennis Zine <councilmember.zine@lacity.org>, Council member Bernard Parks
<councilmember.parks@lacity.org>
Cc: City Clerk June Lagmay <june.lagmay@lacity.org>, Christopher Koontz <chris.koontz@lacity.org>, Wesly Hernandez-CD 5
<wesly.hernandez@lacity.org>, Richard Llewellyn - CD 5 <richard.llewellyn@lacity.org>, Patrice Lattimore - LA City
<patrice.lattimore@lacity.org>, ted.jordan@lacity.org

Honorable Councilmembers:

Attached you will find a letter from the Westwood South of Santa Monica Homeowners Association (WSSM) in reference to
the above-noted

Council file pertaining to amendments to the City's Above Ground Facilities (AGF) Ordinance to be heard before the full City
thCouncil on September 11 .

Our organization continues to support the City Attorney's Report on this matter.

We also:

-- suppott the proposed amendments to the AGF Ordinance as set forth

in the reports to the Council from the Public Works and PLUM committees;

-- request additional, reasonable amendments to the AGF Ordinance as

set forth in the attached letter; and

-- request enactment of an Interim Control Ordinance (ICO) that would

impose a temporary moratorium for a specified period of time on

applications for permits and installation of wireless facilities in the

public right of way while the Ordinance amendments are being drafted.

WSSM requests that this letter be filed in Council File No. 09-2645.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Barbara Broide
President


